
JORDAN SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Anthony Godfrey, Ed.D., Superintendent of Schools 

West Jordan, Utah 
 

Intradistrict Communication 
 

 
DATE:  5/5/2022 
 
TO:  All administrators 
  
FROM:  Michael Anderson, Associate Superintendent  

Travis Hamblin, Director of Student Services 
  McKinley Withers, Health and Wellness Consultant 
 
SUBJECT: You’re invited to attend a Prevention Planning Party! 

 
  
Our Health and Wellness team will be offering additional prevention planning parties (also known as 
workshops) for school leaders and their teams at the ASB Auditorium on the following dates and times. We 
will be using the District’s prevention planning guidelines to support your school’s planning. 
 

• May 17th, 8:30-11:00 OR 12:30-3:00 

• May 19th, 8:30-11:00 OR 12:30-3:00 

• May 25th, 8:30-11:00 OR 12:30-3:00 
 
Use this link to sign up!  
 
This prevention planning workshop is an opportunity to communicate to your school community all of the 
great things that your school does to care for your students! The intended outcome of the workshop for 
attendees will be a completed, concise, clear prevention plan for their school that highlights their unique 
approach and follows District and State guidelines. If you would like to make alternate arrangements for 
prevention planning, please reach out to McKinley Withers (801-567-8245 
mckinley.withers@jordandistrict.org) 
 

https://wellness.jordandistrict.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/19/Jordan-District-Prevention-Plan.pdf
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScHCMAk7N6qs7poYewQwEN1ZuFktCm3F07i1xFiMjB83n5aDw/viewform?usp=sf_link
mailto:mckinley.withers@jordandistrict.org

